
 

Charlotte Avenue 

School 

Scholastic  
Book Fair! 

November 29-

December 3 

 
1. Talk with your grown up about your 

wants and needs. 
2. Discuss additional tasks and chores you 

might do to earn money. 
3. Work hard and save your money. 

4. Come to the book fair on your library 
day and make a purchase. 
 

OR 
 

5. Share your wish list with your grown up 
and they can shop online at  
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/charlotteavenueelemsch 

  

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/charlotteavenueelemsch


Charlotte Avenue School 

Book Fair 
November 29-December 3! 

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/charlotteavenueelemsch 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
After missing out on many beloved traditions, our 
fall Book Fair will be a familiar, welcome, and safe 
event for our students. Unfortunately, due to Covid 
protocols, we will not be hosting an open book fair 
event this year.  Students will shop at the fair on 
their own during library class.  
 
The book fair provides an opportunity for your 
child to learn about economics. Please see the 
reverse side for details. We are hoping with the 
Thanksgiving holiday coming up, that perhaps your 
child could assist you with some special holiday 
prep to earn a little money for the book fair. 
 
You can also help to support the book fair by 
buying some books on your child’s wish list for 
their birthday or for the holidays.  Scholastic even 
ships for free for purchases over a specific amount! 
 
Whether you are shopping online, or helping your 
child to earn money for the fair, we want to thank 
you so much for supporting both our book fair and 
the love of reading! This year’s proceeds will go 
towards purchasing replacement books for all the 
books we lost over the last two years during 
COVID, as well as new titles for our popular series! 
 
Thanks again for your support. 
Jackie McKnight 

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/charlotteavenueelemsch

